School District of Marathon City

BOARD OF EDUCATION

WISCONSIN RURAL SCHOOLS AND COMMUNITY CONFERENCE

It is expected that a quorum of the School Board members of the Marathon City School District
will be attending the Annual Area Boards of Education Legislative Meeting on April 10, 2023,
at the Medford Area High School.

The School Board will not conduct any school board business during the trip and at the
conference.

Richard Parks
District Administrator



